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          18th May 2023 

Ofsted Inspection Report  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have now received the final report from OFSTED following our inspection on 28th and 29th March 

2023. 

We are really pleased that the inspectors found that the children are happy, safe and well looked 

after at Wordsworth. We are thrilled that they noted our children are also, “accepting in their 

outlook on diversity and difference.” Ofsted inspectors also noted that leaders have made reading a 

priority across the school and recognised the work to make the curriculum secure for all pupils.  

It is obviously very disappointing for all members of staff that the overall judgement of requires 

improvement was given. However, we are already working hard to address the one action point 

which is related to pupil and staff understanding of our behaviour policy. As part of this work, we are 

amending our information to parents about our behaviour systems. Please do check newsletters and 

the website for updates.   

All staff in school continue to be committed to providing the best education for all children at 

Wordsworth Primary School. 

Now is the time to look forward and we appreciate your continued support and trust in us. 

 
J Palfrey 
 

Julie-Anne Palfrey 

Headteacher 
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